
Greetings, 
Please give our friends the referral paperwork and email Teresa at the email address below with any
AZ@work job referrals. 
Ann Lund
From: Teresa Celestine <tcelestine@azdes.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 2:48 PM
To: Pauline Fredericks <aiello.fredericksphoto@hotmail.com>
Subject: Re: Thank you
 
If there are any referrals, was it decided if the referral would emailed to us  or given directly to the
"friend"  or maybe even both.?
I would like to have all referrals sent to me  by email so that I can make sure we have equal distribution
of the Workload amongst
staff.
Thanks again.
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